
6. WORKING PARTY REPORT ON LENGTH OF SCHOOL DAY AND THE
SCHOOL YEAR

The Committee considered a report from Mary Richardson, Senior Policy
Analyst, informing the Committee of the Government Working party report on
“The Length of the School Day and School Year”.

The Council made a submission to the Working Party in May 1999.

The above report compared the Council’s submission with the Working Party’s
recommendations.

The Committee received the information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision 



